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Friday, 23rd September 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s winners!  

They have had 100% attendance and 

demonstrated Self-Awareness (this week’s 

Commando Joe’s character value).  

Our winners certainly got stuck into their 

rewards! 

 

Parental/Carer Consultations 
 

A reminder that the dates for our 
autumn term appointments are: 
Monday 3rd and Wednesday 5th October 
(3.40-5.30) for our Reception - Year 6 
pupils. A link has been sent that will take 
you to the online booking system.  
 
Thank you if you have booked a time slot 
already.  
 
If anyone has any booking issues, please 
contact school on 01429 870405. 
 

Attendance - In to Win! 
 

We have 277 children who have attended school every day this academic 

year so far. If these children are able to continue with this 100% attendance, 

they will each enjoy a fantastic prize when we break up for half-term. 

Remember, this will reset in the next half-term and every child in school will 

have a chance of winning a 100% award for the half-term of October- 

Christmas. Good luck everyone and remember that you have to be ‘In to 

Win’! 

 

Coffee at Fens 

A reminder that this coming Wednesday 28th 
Sept will be our first coffee morning. Tea and 
Coffee will be served in the Heron Room at Fens 
school between 9:00 - 10:30. 
 

 

Cross-Country 

Our cross-country runners and staff who attended had a great afternoon at 

Summerhill on Tuesday afternoon. Every child showed resilience and a 

desire to do their best, when racing against several other schools. Our 

children’s behavior was impeccable and they did themselves proud! 

Congratulation to each pupil and good luck to those who qualified for the 

next round. 

 


